Village of Coxsackie

Public Hearing Minutes

April 23, 2020


2020-2021 Proposed Tentative Budget


The Public Hearing was called to order by Mayor Mark Evans at 6:30 p.m. Present were Trustee Donald Daoust, Trustee Joseph Ellis and Trustee Dianne Ringwald via teleconference. Trustee Stephen Hanse was absent. 

Mayor Evans opened the meeting to public comment.
Pat Maxwell asked if the $1,100.00 in the Christmas by the River line is in addition to their existing balance, and if so, if it needed to be spent on anything in particular. 
Mayor Evans stated that the $1,100.00 is in addition to their current balance, and it is up to the Christmas by the River Committee on how they would like to spend it. 
Pat Maxwell asked why there was no money budgeted for the Streetscape Design, 14 S. River St. Renovation and the LWRP Grant. 

Trustee Ellis stated that the Village had to make necessary budget cuts this year to try and stay under the tax cap.

Mayor Evans stated that the Village could still receive LWRP grant money, but the Village is not allocating any costs out of this year’s budget. 

There were no public comments made.

A motion to adjourn the Public Hearing was made by Trustee Ellis and seconded by Trustee Ringwald. Trustee Daoust voted yes. Trustee Ellis voted yes. Trustee Ringwald voted yes. The motion carried. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 p.m.


Respectfully submitted, 


Nikki Bereznak
Clerk


